

## City Attorney's Communication #2020-349

January 9, 2020

TO:

Max Wemyss, Planner

FROM:

Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE:

Resolution – Four Flex Allocations Along NW 31st Avenue

As requested in your memorandum to me of January 2, 2020, Development Services Memorandum No. 20-001, I have reviewed the four resolutions allocating flex units for a proposed residential development that were attached to your memorandum and find same to be acceptable as to legal form and content.

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me.

MARK E. BERMAN

MEB/jrm l:cor/zoning/2020-349